
 

Please return your puppet to your teacher on Monday 6th January, 

2020. This is the first day of school. Nursery staff wish you all a 

happy and peaceful holiday! 

 

 

 

Nursery Holiday Project December 2019 

 

Next term Nursery will be learning about materials in the world around 

us. We will read the story of Hansel and Gretel and the house made of 

gingerbread. We would like the children to make a puppet of Hansel, the 

boy, or of Gretel, the girl, in the story. You can use a sock, a spoon, a 

peg or cardboard to make the puppet. Don’t forget to put your name on 

it! 
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